THE PENDLETON DISTRICT CHAPTER
S.C. GENEALOGIAL SOCIETY
- 11/10/76
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NEXT MEETING

Our regular scheduled meeting for November will be held at the '"Club Room" of the Home
Savings and Loan building on 123 Bypass in Clemson, on Tuesday, Nov 16, at 7:30 PM.
Mark your calender now! o

*******************************************************#%*******%*&*****%******************
The program for this meeting will be "Show and Tell". Bfing,youé”book or’ books and

share with others. If you have any interesting papers or photo's bring these also.

This will be an informal program, no Speaker, just "Sharing Information" with others.

We will have a report from the nomhating committee, and the election of officers for
the coming year. Please give thought to the amount we should add to the dues, in order
to maintain our Chapter. At present, we are operating on a Zero Budget, and need some
funds for postage,etc.
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One of our objects was to read the cemeteries of Oconee and Pickens Counties. This is

a large undertaking and will require the help of all the membership. Numerous family
cemeteries are fast disappearing as more and more land is consumed to make way for more
and more housing developments. Little regard is shown for graves located in the way, of
shall we say Progress. If you know of a small family plot that has markers, record this
now, before it completely disappears. Read as marked on the stone, in rows, and put
down the exact location. All this we can record in our listings at a later date. Winter
is the best time to do this, as you don't have to worry about '"Chiggers and Snakes."
We plan to start on this project after the election and installation of officers. We
can help to preserve the past.
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Our thanks to Morn Lindsey, of the Greenville' Chapter, for the excellent program at our
lagt meeting on "Information Through- Sharing.'" Morn's presenation was graphic-and shows -
what can be done by sharing with others. Keep. those letters going!
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Plan to be at the next meeting - Tuesday, Nov.16, at 7:30 P.M. - Home S. & L. 123 Bypass -
Clemson. Bring your Books and Charts for Sharing with other members. See you the 16th.
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